
 Local Church Budget        August     YTD 
             Budget Amount $39,997 $ 295,364 
 Received this month $46,215 $ 261,666 
             Still Needed: $        0 $ 33,699 
  
 Student Aid  
 MGAES $     338 $ 7,554 
 CAA: $     148 $ 5,215 

Sabbath, August 15, 2015    
10:45 a.m. 

Office phone ............................................................. 360-687-2265 
Fax ......................................................................... 360-666-3665 
Email ......................................... meadowgladesdachurch@gmail.com 
Email for Treasurer ..................... MGChurchTreasurer@gmail.com 
Email for Receptionist ............... MGChurchReceptionist@gmail.com  
Website .......................................................... www.meadowglade.com 
Facebook ................................. facebook.com/meadowgladesdachurch 
Pastor Rick Bowes, Lead Pastor .............................. 360-904-7281 
Pastor Jim Bollin, Associate Pastor .......................... 360-687-5423 
Pastor Jana Lee, Associate Pastor ........................... 360-931-6949 
Pastor David Smith, Youth Pastor .......................... 503-840-7851 
Karen Mallory, Church Administrator .................... 360-953-3728 
Nicole Scalf, Receptionist ......................................... 503-608-8548 
Battle Ground HealthCARE ................................. 360-687-8941 
Community Service Center ....................................... 360-687-3459 
Center Point ............................................................ 360-687-0150 

 

Bulletin Deadline—Tuesday at 4:00 p.m. 

~ Stewardship ~ 

 If you would like to donate to the offering of the day,  
 Local Church Budget, 

please mark your tithe envelope accordingly. 

Our Address: 
 

11001 NE 189th Street 
Battle Ground, WA 98604 

 
Office Hours 

Monday-Thursday 8:30 a.m.—4:00 p.m. 
Closed Friday 

Pastor on Call: Pastor Jana Lee 360.931.6949 

Deacon in Charge: Richard Hogg 360.263.6916 
 

Today’s services are streamed  
online live at meadowglade.com 

Fellowship Dinner:  Today is our monthly potluck fellowship 
dinner and we are hoping you can stay. Come and enjoy good 
food and good company. Following our Worship Service, please 
gather in the Fellowship Hall. 

Meadow Glade Seventh-day Adventist Church 

Financial Peace University:  Mark your calendars because you 
are not going to want to miss this. This fall, Men’s Ministries 
will be presenting Dave Ramsey’s Financial Peace University for nine 
weeks beginning Wednesday, September 16. Learn how to “take 
control of your money, invest for the future, and give like never 
before”. There will be a small financial obligation, but consider 
it an investment in your future. For more information, contact 
Steven Hokett at (314-4757) or Jon Wright at (666-2939). 

Prelude Sherilyn Holm 

 Donna Hesgard 
 

Scripture/Prayer Shane Scalf 

 Aidan Scalf 
 

Gathering Song  
 

Christian Fellowship 
 

Church Life Pastor Rick Bowes 

   Meadow Glade Connections Pastor Jana Lee 

           Darrin, Shelly, Harrison, and Michael Opdycke 
 

Opening Hymn        “Jesus Is Coming Again”             #213 
 

Children’s Story Pastor David Smith 

 

Baptism  Amanda Mathey 

  Pastor Jana Lee 
 

Offering  Pastor Rick Bowes 
 

Songs of Praise Darrin and Shelly Opdycke 
  

Intercessory Prayer Larry Hiday 
 

Message    Pastor Jim Bollin 
 

                     “Don’t Get Lost in the Details” 
 

Reflection Song        “Soon and Very Soon” Quintet 
                                         

Postlude                   (Please be Seated)             Sherilyn Holm 

~ Church Life ~ 

“There is such a danger of our being so                    
occupied with the things that are to come            

more than with Him who is to come.”  
  

                                                                                                                             ~Andrew Murray 

Picnic-in-the-Park Today: You are invited to join us after  
church for our weekly picnic. We will gather after the Worship 
Service at Lewisville Park at the Ponderosa Shelter. You can check 
our website or the Welcome Desk for each week’s shelter location 
and directions to the park. If you have been enjoying our weekly 
picnics, please consider donating to defray the cost. Hope you can 
join us for this casual and fun get-together! 

Fort Stevens All-Church Fall Campout: We have reserved 30  
sites at Fort Stevens in the “M” Loop once again, for the weekend 
of September 18-20, but we only have one spot left! So, if you are 
interested in joining us, contact the Church Office right away.  

Baptism: Today, we praise God as Amanda Mathey dedicates her 
life to Jesus. Amanda is 11-years-old and will be a sixth-grader this 
fall at MGAES. Amanda’s father and mother are James and Denise, 
and she has two younger sisters, Sara and Marie. Amanda has a 
great love for Jesus and it shows in so many ways, from her smile, 
to her friendliness, musical talent, and willingness to lead in so many 
ways! 

With Sadness: Charles Lampson passed away, at age 90,on July 22, 
2015. His surviving siblings are Ann Paddock and Eugene Lampson 
and sisters-in-law Darlene Lampson and Diane Lampson. Our 
prayers go out to the family. 

Teacher Dedication Sabbath and Picnic Potluck: We appreciate 
the teachers in our community so much and we want to take some 
time to show how much we care. Please join us Sabbath, August 29,  
at 10:45 a.m. as we honor these amazing people with a dedication 
prayer during the Worship Service and a picnic afterwards at Lewisville 
Park Oak Picnic Area.  



 

Church Finances 

You are invited to remember our  
Church Expense needs today. 

Today: Baptism—Amanda Mathey 11:00 a.m. 
 Fellowship Dinner 1:00 p.m. 
 Picnic-in-the-Park at Lewisville Park ~ 1:00 p.m. 
 Sunset 8:18 p.m. 
 
Sunday: Fiji Fundraiser Breakfast 8:00-11:00 a.m. 
 
Monday: Adventurer Leadership Meeting 6:00 p.m. 
 
Tuesday: Community Services 1:00-5:30 p.m. 
 MGC Staff Meeting 1:30 p.m. 
 
Thursday: Community Services 10:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. 
 CAA Registration 3:00-7:00 p.m. 
 Finance Committee/MGM 6:30 p.m. 
 Church Board Meeting 7:30 p.m. 
 
Friday: Youth Vespers 7:00 p.m. 
 Sunset 8:08 p.m. 
 
Next Sabbath: Message: Pastor Jana Lee 
 Sunset  8:07 p.m. 

~ Week at a Glance ~ 

~ Upcoming Events ~ 
Pastors/Teachers Meetings in Sunriver August 16-18 
Bridal Shower for Kaelyn Earl August 23 
Pathfinder First Registration August 23 
Pathfinder Second Registration August 24 
Teacher Dedication Sabbath August 29 
Bridal Shower for Amanda Hamby August 30 
First Day of School—CAA & MGAES August 31 
Pathfinder First Club Night/Late Registration August 31 
Children’s Church begins September 5 
OR Conference Pathfinder Camporee September 11-13 
Financial Peace University begins September 16 
Fort Stevens Fall Campout September 18-20 
MGAES Benefit Concert October 17 

Attention Kids!  Good news. We have bulletins just for 
you—complete with games, word puzzles and more. There 
are two age groups available; 3-6 and 7-12. Pick up your copy 
of this week’s Children’s Worship Bulletin at the Welcome 
Desks—both upstairs and downstairs.  

Welcome to Meadow Glade Church 
What a gift God gave us when He created                        
the Sabbath. It’s our prayer that you will be              

blessed sharing this special time with us. 

Our Flowers Today are in honor and appreciation of Karrie Kozik 
for her hard work promoting our First Annual Church Fair.  
                  “Thank you, Karrie, for your servant’s heart!” 

Every Child Deserves to Know Christ: Great news for parents  
of new students! A grant is now available for eligible incoming 
students in Grades K, 1, and 9 to make it possible to attend        
Adventist schools in the Oregon Conference during the 2015-16 
school year. Stop by the office or talk to one of the Pastors for 
more information. 

Special Thank You: Our greatest mission field is our children and 
playing with them is one way we show the love and joy of Christ. This 
week, Carrera Shawler and Chelle Wegand were enjoying time with 
their children pushing them on the school swings. Now, that’s ministry. 
Thank you both for making Christ real to your families. 

School Readiness Volunteer Opportunities: 
 Monday, August 17; 6:00 p.m.                                  

Center Point—Sort school supplies and pack backpacks 
 Thursday, August 20; 5:00 p.m.                                

Center Point—Load school supplies into trucks 
 Friday, August 21; 3:30 p.m.                                       

BG High School—Distribute supplies/clothing to  
families and administer immunizations. 

 Friday, August 21; 6:30 p.m.                                       
BG High School—Clean-up crew 

CAA Registration: Columbia Adventist Academy would LOVE 
to welcome your student to be a part of our CAA Kodiak family. 
There is still time to turn in your application and be ready for the 
new school year which is rapidly approaching. Registration is this 
Thursday, August 20, from 3:00-7:00 p.m. and the first day of 
school is Monday, August 31. Please call the school for more 
information at (687-3161). 

Bridal Shower: The ladies of Meadow Glade Church are invited to 
come together Sunday, August 23 at 10:30 a.m. in the Fellowship 
Hall to celebrate the upcoming wedding of Kaelyn Earl and Josh 
Bockman. The happy couple is registered at Bed, Bath, and Beyond, 
Kohl’s, and Sears Tool Center. If you have any questions, call Melanie 
Bickford at (281-5669). 

Fiji Pancake Breakfast: Tomorrow from 8:00-11:00 a.m. in the 
Fellowship Hall, the 2016 Fiji mission team will provide a bountiful 
breakfast for a donation. This feast will support their upcoming trip 
to Fiji to build churches.  

Calling all Pathfinders! If you are going to be in grade 5 or higher 
when the 2015-16 school year begins, we would like to invite you to 
join the Meadow Glade Pathfinder Club for a rewarding experience 
learning about our Heavenly Father through camping, honors, club 
and service nights. Please sign up at one of the three registration 
dates below for the 2015-16 Pathfinder year. We look forward to 
welcoming new Pathfinders and catching up with our returning 
Pathfinders! For more information, please call Shane Scalf at        
503-608-8511. 
 

 August 23 - First Registration (5:00-7:00 p.m. at MGC) 
 August 24 - Registration (6:30-8:30 p.m. at MGC) 
 August 31 - Last Registration (5:30-6:30 p.m. at MGC) 
 First Club Night Meeting (6:30-8:30 p.m. at MGC) 
 September 11-13 - Oregon Conference Camporee 
                                      (Stevenson, WA)  

Bridal Shower Brunch: Congratulations to Amanda Hamby and 
Andrew Culver! We’re delighted to celebrate this happy couple at a 
brunch in their honor in the Fellowship Hall on Sunday, August 30 
at 10:30 a.m. They are registered at Macy’s, Target, Home Depot, and 
Bed, Bath, and Beyond. If you have any questions, please call Shelly 
Opdycke at (281-7061). 

Classroom Needs: Exciting news! MGAES is adding an additional 
Kindergarten class this fall and our own awesome Caryn Earl will 
be teaching it. Caryn needs help finding three things for her new 
classroom and we were hoping that you might be able to help! She 
needs: 1) Boom box with CD and cassette capabilities, 2) kid-sized 
patio set (table and chairs), and 3) a children’s stand-alone art easel. 
Please call Caryn at (904-4505) or MGAES at (687-5121), if you can 
help. 

Adventurer Leadership: This Monday, August 17, at 6:00 p.m.   
at Center Point there will be an Adventurer Leadership/Planning 
Meeting. This meeting is crucial to the viability of our club. If you 
have children that are in first grade up through fourth grade and 
you’re interested in them having the opportunity to be a part of 
this “pre-Pathfinder” club,  please plan to attend this meeting or 
contact Lisa Jokela at 971-285-0879. 

Lost Keys: Last Sabbath, two keys wound up missing from the    
key ring of a church member. Maybe you know where they are, or 
borrowed them and forgot to give them back. If you have them or 
know of their whereabouts, please return them to the Church Office.  


